
Triadelphia Ridge Elementary 
  

Retriever Report 6/9/17 

A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear TRES Families, 

What an amazing year we have had!  This will be our final Retriever Report of the 2016-
2017 school year, and I would like to take a moment to thank the phenomenal TRES 
School Community.  It continues to be such a pleasure to engage with great students, 
great families and great staff each and everyday.    

We have staff members whose life paths are taking them on different journeys next year, 
and they will not be returning to TRES.  I would like to say good-bye and good luck to 
the following: 

Colleen Taweel 

Jessica Monti 

I wish all of our families a safe and enjoyable summer, and I look forward to seeing you 
in September.  

Sincerely, 

Lisa R. Smithson 

Principal 

Triadelphia Ridge Elementary School  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



IMPORTANT DATES 
June 13th @ 9:05 a.m. 5th Grade- Closing Ceremony 
June 14th LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
August 31st @ 6:30-7:30 Kindergarten Back To School Night 
September 1st @ 9:30-10:15 Kindergarten Open House 
September 1st @ 1:00-1:45 New Student Orientation 
September 1st  @ 2:00-3:00 TRES Open House 
September 5th First Day of School 
September 15th Fall Portraits 
September 18th @ 6:30 Back To School Night (Grades 1 & 2) 
September 19th  @ 5:45 G.T. Orientation 
September 19th  @ 6:30 Back To School Night (Grades 3-5) 

 

TRES News: 

LAST DAYS OF SCHOOL:  Please be reminded that Monday, June 12th is a full day 
of school, for elementary students.  Tuesday, June 13th and Wednesday, June 14th 
are both ½ days for elementary students.  On these two days, TRES students will be 
dismissed at 12:25 p.m.  

NEWS FROM THE HEALTH ROOM:  Please be sure to pick up your students’ 
medications by 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 14th.  Medications and student 
medical supplies cannot be stored in the Health Room over the summer.  Any 
student medication remaining in the Heath Room will be discarded.  Please contact 
the Health Room with questions.  Thank you and have a happy and healthy summer! 

ATTENTION 5TH GRADE FAMILIES:  The Fifth Grade Closing Ceremony will take 
place on Tuesday, June 13th, starting at 9:05 a.m. in the TRES 
cafeteria.  Immediately following the ceremony, we will host a reception on the 
blacktop for all fifth graders and their families.  Please note that during the reception, 
FQMS Spirit Wear will be available for purchase, only cash or checks (payable to 
FQMS) will be accepted.  

TICK CHECK:  It has been reported that there is an increased presence of ticks in 
our area.  Please be sure engage in regular tick checks, especially if your children 
have been playing in grassy areas.  

CLOTHING TO CASH RECYCLING BIN:  Making room for new summer 
clothes?  Use our new Clothing to Cash recycling bin to help the environment and 
raise money for TRES at the same time!  This program accepts clothing and textiles 
in any condition to donate, repurpose, or recycle – just place your materials in plastic 



bags before depositing in the bin located on the car loop! 

 

Community News: 

For more Community News visit the Community News and Programs page 
http://www.hcpss.org/community-news-and-programs/ on the HCPSS website for 
announcements of upcoming events and programs sponsored by non-profit 
organizations. 
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